
Impact of Pupil Premium Grant in 2013 – 2014 

 

Pupil Premium children in Year 6 made an average of 3.8 APS in reading, writing and maths 

over the academic year.  This is 0.8 above the expected progress.  Their progress average 

from Key stage 1 was 14.3 APS.  This is 2.3 APS above expected.  The children had daily 

intervention sessions in Literacy and maths lessons from February to June. 

Key Stage 1 children took part in weekly language development sessions.  Their teachers 

reported an increase in their confidence in taking part in group and class discussions and 

noticed an improvement in their range of vocabulary. 

Pupils in Year 2 made an average of 5.5 APS progress in reading, writing and maths.  This is 

1.5 APS above expected. 

IPads that were purchased offered more opportunities to extend the learning of our more 

able pupils.  An after school session lasting half a term was used to encourage our more able 

writers.  This year 17% of Year 6 attained a Level 5.   

Key Stage 2 SAT results show an increase in pupils achieving Level 5 in reading and maths. 

Parents who attended workshops over the course of the year said they felt more able to 

support their children with their reading and maths homework.  Attendance figures 

improved for the children whose parents attended a six week programme on the 

importance of education, good attendance and timekeeping. 


